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MINUTES OF DECEMBER 8, 2015  

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
QUABOAG REGIONAL MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
 
PRESENT: Dario Nardi, James Gagner, Clerk  
ATTENDEES:  Superintendent Brett Kustigian, Camie Lamica, Warren Finance Committee Members, School 
Committee members  
 
The Board of Selectmen was invited to join the Quaboag Regional School District budget meeting.  
 
Dr. Kustigian opened the meeting to at 5:30 PM in a conference room at the QRMHS.  He gave the opportunity for 
respective Boards present to open their meetings as well.  Chairman Nardi opened the Selectmen’s meeting at 5:37 
PM. 
 
Ms. Lamica provided everyone with a handout which outlined Revenue and Expense Summary with FY 2017 
projections and projected increases over FY 2016.  
 
Topics of discussion included District borrowing for lighting project at WCES; Chapter 70; teacher contracts; 
increase in health insurance estimates; transportation costs; district expenses.  There was discussion on the possible 
impact to the projected budget based on different funding scenarios.  
 
Dr. Kustigian referenced they have had a preliminary meeting with West Brookfield officials and are scheduled to 
meet with them again before the end of the month.  
 
Dr. Kustigian thanked everyone for attending. 
 
Mr. Nardi motioned to recess the BOS meeting and reconvene at the Shepard Building; second: Mr. Gagner – at 6:24 
PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lorena Prokop      _________________________  
Administrative Secretary     James Gagner, Clerk  


